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03/07/2024

MRS Robyn Gidley
- 12 Mundara PL
Narraweena NSW 2099

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I would like to place my support for this development (DA2022/2084.)

Having a functioning cafe/Restaurant with off street parking will be wonderful for the
community at large.

When the Tennis and squash courts are up and running plus the proposed gymnasium this
will be an amazing venue for all not just golfers..

What an outlook for patrons. A beautiful green space for adults and children to enjoy.

Not only the sporting members, but the community has a whole will ultimately benefit from a
cafe/Restaurant being included in the new clubhouse.

I will not hesitate to use this facility and bring family and friends along to enjoy it too.




